
As well as Number Day, children in
Willow Class thoroughly enjoyed
taking part in World Book Day. Many
children made a fantastic effort to
dress up as their favourite book
characters. Excitement levels peaked
in the afternoon when the children
had a chance to share their books
with parents and other children in
different classes. The children also
enjoyed using the outdoor area to
inspire their descriptive writing.

The highlight of terms 3 and 4
for most of Willow Class was our
class assembly. The children
worked very hard to write the
playscript which was based on a
scene in the Iron Man and they
loved performing in front of the
school. It bought them many
laughs and a sense of
achievement which made them
feel very proud of their efforts
as a group and individuals.

Year 4 had a great day participating
in Number Day. Many of the
children came to school dressed in
mufti with a mathematical theme.
They enjoyed taking part in a Times
Table Rockstar tournament,
mathematical games, and they all
created vivid art work using a
variety of shapes.


